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From the Director   

As we begin another year of music at the UHCM I would like to offer a 

special welcome to those families and students who are beginning their 

music journey this year, as well as the  teachers who are joining our staff. 

As well as our weekly teaching in schools and at our Singleton and 

Muswellbrook campuses, we have a range of performances and special 

events planned across the year. Our Visiting Artist Series, highlighted on 

page 3, features many styles of music, performed by artists of excellence. 

Why not subscribe to the series, and have seats set aside for each 

concert? 

Our first concert of the year, on February 23rd, is the Spooky Menôs 

Chorale, who have proven popular with audiences around the world for 

their wonderfully entertaining singing.   

I look forward to seeing you at UHCM events this year, and invite you to 

contact me with any questions you may have about our music work in the 

Upper Hunter. 

 

 

Dr Wendy Brooks 
       

The staff of UHCM welcome you to another year of music learning. 
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Welcome to our new staff 

 

 

 Mr Vincent Parmeter 

Many of our students will remember Vincent from his accompanying 

role at UHCM in 2017. An outstanding pianist, with some 35 years 

experience as a teacher, we are thrilled to have Vincent join our 

permanent staff in 2018.  

Mrs Emily Bailey 

Emily, a former UHCM flute student, 

returns to UHCM in the role of dra-

ma teacher. It is wonderful to have 

our drama ensembles up and run-

ning on Wednesday afternoons! 

Dr Mark Pinner 

Mark has many years experience as a peripatetic woodwind teacher, and 

ensemble director, as well as wealth of experience as a professional per-

former specialising on saxophone, but also as a woodwind doubler playing 

bassoon, clarinet, flute, and piccolo. With experience as a classroom teach-

er and university lecturer, Mark also brings expertise in musical direction, 

conducting and  instrument repairs. 

 

 

 

Communication with Teachers 

�x�� Most students have a weekly lesson diary for      

communication and reminders 

�x�� You are welcome to contact your childôs teacher    

directlyðthe teacher will be happy to explain new 

techniques, teaching and learning strategies, etc 

Accounts 

�x�� UHCM now emails invoices and statements to stu-
dents and their families.  

�x�� Please ensure that we have your correct email  
addresses on file. 

�x�� Paper invoices and statements will be sent on re-
quest. Fees may apply. 

 

Mrs Nicola Mackie 

Nikki, who will be running our 

schools and early childhood music 

programs, has worked across a 

range of educational settings, as 

well as teaching piano, organ, 

keyboards and theory. 
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      Ukulele classes 

          Fridays at 10 am 

                Enrol now 

�:�H are still taking enrolments for 

Term one 

 


